
	

	

February	22,	2016	
	
	
	
Addendum	1	
Invitation	to	Bid	16109	
Kongiganak	Rural	Power	System	Upgrade	Project	
On	behalf	of	the	Puvurnaq	Power	Company	
	
	
Addendum	1	is	issued	to	extend	the	bid	opening	date	to:	
	
	
	
Extended.		Bidders	shall	submit	sealed	bids	in	single	(1)	copy	[refer	to	00120.1	Required	
For	Bid,	page‐15	of	the	original	bid	document].	All	Bids	including	any	modifications	or	
withdrawals	shall	be	received	prior	to	the	bid	opening;	bids	will	be	publically	opened	at	
Authority’s	Office	on	March	3,	2016	at	2:30	p.m.	Alaska	time,	Willow	Conference	Room.	
 

1. Please	acknowledge	receipt	of	this	addenda	on	the	Bid	Schedule.	
	
2. A	2nd	addendum	will	be	issued	soon	to	answer	questions	we	have	received.	
	

Your	interest	in	this	project	is	appreciated.	

Very	truly	yours,	

AltheaSClapp 
Althea	S.	Clapp,	Sr.	Contracting	Officer	
aclapp@aidea.org	

	
Attachments	

	


